85005130494

Florida

May 8, 1980

3-0-1-C
NODP-05-44

Director

Uffice of Inspection and Enforcement
UsS. Nuclear Regulatory Commiission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit #3
Docket No. 50-302
License No. DPR=-72

Dear Sir:

Attached 1is a copy of the Crystal River Unit 3 April, 1980, Monthly
Uperating Report.

This report is submitted in accordance with Technical Specification
06:9:1:6.

Very truly yours,

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION

]

Ronald M. Brigh
Acting Manager
Nuclear Support Services

Attachment

cc: Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 N. Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
(one copy)

Stewart (Dkt.50-302)(Di2)

General Office 3201 Thiny-fourth Street South « P O Box 14082, St Petersburg. Flonda 33733 e 813 8665151



